CA2

Tao	Nan School					
P4 E	nglish Practice Paper 4 – 20	21				
Nan)e:	()	Date:	·	
Prim	ary 4			Score:	/ 50	
Sect	lon A (6 x 1m)					
Voc	abulary					
corre	each question from 1 to 6 ect answer. Make your (3 or 4) on the OAS.			_		
1.	The swimmer dived into th	e pool	l with a r	mighty	•	
	(1) bang					
	(2) crash					
	(3) splash					
	(4) smash					,
2.	Careful not to make any s surprise his mother with a l			int	o the kitchen to	>
	(1) crept					
	(2) limped					
	(3) strolled			·		
	(4) shuffled					

3.	The principal praised the boy for being an he returned the lost wallet.	_student as
	(I) honest	
	(2) inspiring	
	(3) unusual	
	(4) encouraging	
4.	That neighbourhood shop is offering two packets of ce	real for the
	(1) fee	
	(2) price	
	(3) saving	
	(4) expense	
5.	The room was covered in dust as no one for a long time.	had used it
	(1) total	
	(2) entire	
	(3) thorough	
	(4) complete	

6.	The book is with pictures that appeal to young children.
	(1) edited
	(2) written
	(3) illustrated
	(4) reviewed
Secti	on B (10 x 1m)
Gran	nmar
corre	each question from 7 to 16, four options are given. One of them is the ect answer. Make your choice (1, 2, 3 or 4). Shade the answer 3 or 4) on the OAS.
7.	You can pour hot water the cup to make tea.
	(1) by
	(2) on
	(3) into
	(4) towards
8.	While walking in the park just now, I surprised when a squirrel suddenly dashed across my path.
	(1) is
	(2) are
	(3) was
	(4) were 3

9.	The little girl	_upset when she spilled some	milk onto	o her
	dress.			
	(1) is			
	(2) are			
	(3) was			
	(4) were			
10.	"Stop reading your book oright now," said my teache	and listen. The librarian		_ a falk
	(1) give			
	(2) gave			
	(3) is giving			
	(4) has given			
11.	Last Sunday, we	our grandparents	before	going
	(1) visit			
	(2) visited			
	(3) were visiting			
	(4) have visited			

12.	While everybody	the ukulele, Mrs Tan tapped her foot
	to the music.	
	(1) plays	
	(2) will play	
	(3) has played	
	(4) was playing	
13.		shop in that corner has the most customers.
	(1) This	
	(2) That	
	(3) These	
	(4) Those	
14.	i like rambutans	not durians.
	(1) or	
	(2) but	
	(3) then	
	(4) because	

15.	At the supermarket, Mother use	ed a basket in	stead of a tr	olley as	she
	was buying only	groceries.			
	(1) little				
	(2) much				
	(3) a few		·		
	(4) a lot of				
16.	Those canned drinks are sugar in them.		y sw ee t.	They	have
	(1) few				
	(2) little				
	(3) many				
	(4) much				

Blank Page

Section C (8m)

Comprehension

Read the passage below and answer questions 17 to 23 based on the passage.

The Singapore Environment Council found out that Singaporeans used about one to three plastic bottles a week. There was a lack of awareness among students on the types of plastic that can be recycled and how to recycle them. So, an inter-school recycling contest was organised to help students learn the right way to recycle plastic bottles.

For four months, a group of students would stay behind after school for an hour twice a week. They were not attending enrichment lessons or co-curricular activities, but washing used plastic bottles and drying them so that they could be recycled.

The students informed their schoolmates to leave used plastic 10 bottles in their classrooms for recycling. Under their teachers' supervision, they collected the bottles from the recycling corner in every classroom in the school.

"Our feachers led by example by bringing used bottles from home to school to be recycled. During recess, they would remind students not 15 to throw away used plastic bottles. Our principal also helped to pick up plastic bottles from the rubbish bin in the canteen to show us that this project would require a lot of effort," said one of the students.

Through their perseverance and the support of their schoolmates, the students won the recycling contest. They had collected 67kg of 20 recyclable plastic bottles.

Adapted from The Straits Times

Tic	ck ✓ your chosen answer.
In	paragraph 2, the students stayed behind after school to
_	(1m)
	attend lessons clean plastic bottles take part in co-curricular activities
in P	paragraph 4, how did the teachers help the students get more lastic bottles for recycling? (2m)

For Q20 - 22, read each sentence and tick \checkmark "True" or "False". Refer to paragraphs 1 to 4 to help you. The first example has been done for you. (3m)

·	Statement	True	False
Example	Students can bring used bottles from their homes.	/	
20.	The recycling contest was organised by the students' school.		
21.	The students collected plastic bottles from the rubbish bins in the classrooms.		
22.	The principal showed the students how to wash and clean the used plastic bottles.		

23. Which word has the same meaning as 'determination'? Circle either (A) or (B). (1m)

Through their perseverance	and the suppor	of their schoolmates, the
(A)	(B)	
students won the recycling o	contest.	

Section D (4 x 1m)

Grammar Cloze

Read the passage carefully. There are 4 blanks, numbered 24 to 27, in the passage below. Choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letter (A to F) in each blank. USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY.

(A) her	(B)	(C) me	
(D) she	(E) US	(F) we	

My classmates and I enjoy doing group work. Our teacher, Mrs Ang,
allows (24) to form our own groups. (25)
are always focussed on completing the given task. However, there are
times when (26) cannot agree with my classmates. When
the argument cannot be resolved, my classmates and I would ask
Mrs Ang for (27) help. Only then would the work be
finished in time!

Section E (4 x 1m)

Grammar Cloze

Read the passage carefully. There are 4 questions, numbered 28 to 31, in the passage below. Underline the correct word from the words given in the brackets.

Honeybees build a nest by making honeycombs out of wax.

There (28) [is / are] only one queen bee which will lay a finy egg in each cell of the honeycomb. The egg (29) [hatch / hatches] into a larva after three days. If (30) [take / takes] more than two weeks for it to become an adult. Scientists (31) [tell / tells] us that the bee population is declining. Therefore, people across the world are working hard to improve their habitat.

Adapted from 'beehive' by Jorey Hurley

Section F (4 x 2m)

Synthesis and Transformation

For each of the questions 32 to 35, rewrite the given sentence(s) using the word(s) provided. Your answer must be in **one** sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentence(s).

•	The teacher could hear the boys. The boys were speaking softly.
	Though
	The children were restless. They were bored.
	Due to their
	The plane had departed when Tom reached the airport.
	By the time
	"Where did you keep the money?" Mrs Tan asked her daughter.
	Mrs Tan asked her daughter

Section G (5 x 2m)

Comprehension Open

Read the passage below and answer questions 36 to 40.

I invited my sister to spend the weekend with me as her house was under renovation. Unlike my sister who would be terribly grumpy when she felt under the weather; I was my usual vibrant self although I was sneezing and my throat was sore. Later in the day, she complained of a tickling itch in her throat and a stuffy nose.

"I'll have you feeling better in no time at all!" I announced. Opening the kitchen drawer where I kept all the medicine I had bought from the pharmacy, I took out a brown glass bottle labelled 'Immune Booster, the trusted herbal remedy for colds'.

"Get a spoon," I instructed her. I emptied the last few drops of liquid 10 from the bottle. She sniffed and grimaced, but swallowed it all.

Looking for other medicine to relieve the stuffiness in my nose, I saw a bottle similar in shape and size to the herbal remedy. There were only three words on its label – tea tree oil. No dosage. No instructions. No warnings. Despite that, I removed the bottle cap and took a whiff. The 15 aroma was so pungent that I decided a drop would be more than enough, and swallowed that with a cup of orange juice. My stomach started churning. I bent over the kitchen sink and threw up. Then, I recalled that I was instructed by the pharmacist to put a few drops of tea tree oil on a piece of cotton wool and inhale it. It would help to relieve cold 20 symptoms.

"You should check the dosage and instructions before taking any medicine!" my sister chided. That day, I learnt my lesson the hard way, I would never make the same **mistake** again.

ALL ANSWERS MUST BE IN COMPLETE SENTENCES.

36.	What made the author's sister feel grumpy?
37.	Why did the author not take the same medicine as her sister?
38.	What does 'that' in line 17 refer to?
39.	How should the author use the tea tree oil to relieve cold symptoms?
40.	What was the mistake that the author made?

ANSWER KEY

YEAR

2021

LEVEL

: PRIMARY 4

SCHOOL

TAO NAN SCHOOL

SUBJECT

ENGLISH

TERM ·

PRACTICE PAPER 4

Q1	3	Q2	1	Q3	1	Q4	2	Q5	2
Q6	3	Q7	3	Q8	3	Q9	3	Q10	3
Q11	2	Q12	4	Q13	2	Q14	2	Q15	3
Q16	2						'		

Q17	lack of awareness					
Q 18	✓ clean plastic bottles					
Q19	i.	Bringing used bottles from home to be recycled				
		During recess, they would also remind students not to throw away used plastic bottles.				
Q20	√ F					
Q21	√ F					
Q22	√ F					
Q23	(A) perseverance					

Q24	E	
Q25	F	
Q26	В	
Q27	Α	•

	The second secon
Q28	is
Q29	hatches
Q30	takes
Q31	tell

Q32	Though the boys were speaking softly, the teacher could hear the boys.
Q33	Due to their boredom, the children were restless.
Q34	By the time the plane had departed, Tom had reached the airport.
Q35	Mrs Tan asked her daughter where she had kept the money.

Q36	The authors's sister felt terribly grumpy because she felt under the weather.
Q37	It is because he emptied the last few drops of liquid from the bottle for his sister.
Q38	'that' refers to tea tree oil.
Q39	He should have put a few drops of tea tree oil on a piece of cotton wool and inhale it.
Q40	Instead of inhaling the tea tree oil, he swallowed a drop

1 END